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School Improvement
● The HS Staff completed a Panorama Climate and Culture Survey prior to spring break.  The results will be

reviewed at the May 6th SIP in-service and strengths and areas of improvement will be discussed.  We will use
the information from the survey, MAP Data, Panorama SEL Data to develop our SIP goals for next year.

Curriculum and Instruction
● The science department has been meeting with textbook companies to select a new program.

Assessment
● The High School completed the SAT Suite of Assessments for Grades 9-11 on April 13th. Mrs. Euler did an

outstanding job coordinating, planning, and implementing testing for all three grade levels.  I would like to
thank all of the staff for pulling together and doing whatever was asked of them to get it done!!

● MAP Testing will be the week of April 25th-29th in ELA, Math, and Science.
● All students will take the Spring Benchmark Panorama Survey this week as well.

Pretzel Positives
● Q3 Student and Staff Recognition Winners:

○ Pretzel Hero - Ms. Mills
○ Student of Character

■ Caring - James Moore
■ Citizenship - Adeline Wys
■ Fairness - Ariana Sloan
■ Respect - Mike Miller
■ Responsibility - Aaliyah Graham
■ Trustworthiness - Emily Edwards

○ Prestigious Pretzels - High Honors - 80 Students with a GPA of 3.75 or higher, Great
Attendance, and Great Behavior!

○ Prestigious Pretzels - Honor Roll - 48 Students with a GPA of 3.25-3.74, Great Attendance
and Great Behavior!

○ Q3 Semester Exam Coupon Winners - 158 Students earned a semester exam exemption
coupon for Q3 for having a C Average or higher, Great Attendance, and Great Behavior!

● Mr. Salty Upgrade - Mr. Salty is in need of an upgrade and we have been receiving donations from the
community.  We have raised $875.00 in a little over a week.  We have some activities planned for
additional fundraising coming up over the next few weeks!

● National Pretzel Day is April 26th!
● NBHS End of the Year Calendar of Events- Please mark your calendars for important dates!

https://docs.google.com/drawings/d/1iL1j7iW7PDeKnD2KFJWtK-WaPI99qGTmG5ZPDMi1ucs/edit?usp=sharing

